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Council News & Notes
From Wednesday, September 14, 2022

Upcoming
Meetings 
 

Council Meeting 
September 27
5 pm

Regular
Council Meeting

Council Meeting
October 12
9 am

Regular Council
Meeting 

 

 

View Calendar  >>

Public Statement on the Passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

The flags at all Municipal Buildings in the Municipality of Tweed were lowered to half mast
immediately upon hearing of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  It is with great
sadness that we learned the news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth.  On behalf of the
Municipality of Tweed Council I offer my deepest condolences to the Royal Family at this sad
time.  Our thoughts and prayers will remain with her family in the coming days and may each of
us take a moment to reflect on her reign.  We all recognize the profound impact that Queen
Elizabeth has had on Canadians and we appreciate the relationship that Canada shared with the
Queen throughout her historic reign.

Tweed Lions Club 
Chancey Genereaux and Jennifer Genereaux of the Tweed Lions Club attended the meeting to
present a proposal to Council to install a Pump Track at the Tweed Recreation Area.

 
Following discussion Council indicated that they were supportive of the proposal but were not in
a position to be able to allocate funds at this time as they are in a lame duck period due to the
upcoming Municipal Election.  Council approved the proposal in principle and referred the
proposal to the 2023 Budget.  

General Zoning Amendment
Council directed staff to proceed with a rezoning application and public meeting to increase the
maximum gross floor area of a secondary unit such that the total area of structures does not
exceed the maximum lot coverage.  The Public Meeting for the general zoning amendment will be
held October 12th at 9:00 a.m. 

Kayakomat Canada
Council approved the placement of a Kayakomat self-serve kiosk in Tweed Memorial Park subject
to the execution of an agreement between the Municipality and Kayakomat Canada.  The
Kayakomat kiosk should be ready for the 2023 Kayaking season. 
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